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Dear Parents and Carers of Y3 pupils 
 
In KS2 (Years 3-6), all children will learn to play the recorder in music lessons.  
 
Your child will be able to use a school recorder during lessons in school or alternatively you can purchase a recorder from us, 
which will then be yours to keep. This will give children the opportunity to take pride in owning an instrument and practise at 
home. We will provide access to resources to support children with practising at home.   
 
We have managed to secure a bulk order discount so if you would like your child to have their own recorder you can purchase 
one at a price of £4.50.  This is exceptional value for a good quality recorder when compared to purchasing a similar one 
directly from a retailer. All recorders come with their own matching storage bag like the one in the picture. 
 
If you would like to order a recorder please make payment via ParentPay before 22nd September.  
 
We hope you agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for your child and we thank you for your ongoing support. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Mrs Birch 
Y4 Teacher 

Sir John Offley CE (VC) Primary School 
Izaak Walton Way • Madeley • Cheshire • CW3 9PJ 

Headteacher: Mrs S Inskip-Ward, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

‘With God all things are possible’ 
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